
ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

July 4, 1995

Mr. D.A. Harrison
Senior Vice President and
Chief Financial Officer
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority
18th Floor
333 Dunsmuir Street
Vancouver B.c.
V6B 5R3

Dear Mr. Harrison:

LETTER NO. L-29-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority
Transmission Line Circuit lL44 Relocations, Sechelt, B.C.

This is in reply to your letter dated June 19, 1995 with respect to the definition of minor relocations as per

the Commission's letter of June 19, 1990.

The Commission considers the above relocations, as described in your June 19, 1995 letter and

attachments, to be minor relocations and will not require a CPCN application.

Yours truly,

RWRIlm

BCH/Cor/Relocate lL44


